
                                                    

 
 
 
 

Takoma Aquatic Center Project Update 
Agency Statement by the DC Department 

of General Services (DCDGS): 
May 2022 

Dear Residents/Community Stakeholders: 

We look forward to delivering an upgraded Takoma Aquatic Center to the community. 
Unfortunately, we have experienced some supplier constraints and delays in equipment 
delivery from the manufacturers at this time. As such, during this waiting period we will 
perform additional preventative maintenance to the competition pool shell and will be 
replastering in order to eliminate future maintenance in the coming years.  

The new plaster must be fully cured to fill the pool with water and perform the necessary 
inspections of the HVAC System under typical operating conditions. Unfortunately, this will 
delay the project by four weeks, moving the reopening to July 2022. 

We understand the disappointment caused by this further delay. We thank you for your 
patience. 
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